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Dear Dr. Pitcher:

Your letter of December 7, to the Superintendsnt of Documents,
Washington, D. C., requesting informatiomsl booklets on “prevention
and treatment of workers in A-plants,” was referred to me for reply.

BEnclosed you will find some general information literature on atomic
ersrgy industry activities. I suggest that if you have specific
questions you contact Dr. Robert M. Andre, Medical Director, Good-
year Atomic Corporation in Portsmouth.

Sincerely yours,

Roy E. Albert, M. D,
Assistant to Chief (Industrial Health)

Medical Branch
Division of Biology and Medicine
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